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Waiale Road Subdivision 

Aloha Land Use Committee, 

I saw Bob Carrol's article in the Maui News this Sunday regarding the Waiale Road 
Subdivision. I hope that this is a truly affordable housing subdivision and not just 
workforce housing which is out of reach for so many local families. I also hope this 
is made available for long term Maui residents first before they are scooped up 
by mainland newcomers. Someone born and raised here should have priority over 
someone that just moved here. Again please make sure these are truly affordable 
housing units. 

Mahalo, 

Paula Phillips 
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